
	
	
	

BULLETIN #32/2020 

APRIL 1, 2020 
 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE #18 
 

U.S. DEPT. OF LABOR ISSUES TEMPORARY RULE FOR NEW PAID LEAVE 
LAWS 

  
NADA CONTINUES CORONAVIRUS WEBINAR SERIES TO HELP DEALERS 

OPERATE - NEXT ONE IS THURSDAY, APRIL 2, 1 P.M. 
  

[This bulletin supplements our previous bulletins #11 and #16 through #31 on this subject 
matter. These bulletins are intended to be cumulative so we can avoid repeating the same 
information.] 
 
U.S. Department of Labor Issues Temporary Rule for the New Paid Leave Laws 
  
The U.S. Department of Labor this afternoon issued a Temporary Rule for Paid Leave 
under the Families First Coronavirus Response Act. Please use this link for a copy of the 
rule and more information. NADA will update its FAQs on the NADA website 
accordingly. 
  
NADA Continues Dealership Lifeline Webinar Series to Help Dealers Operate 
During the Coronavirus Crisis 
  
NADA today conducted the first of three webinars in its Dealership Webinar Lifeline 
Series, an initiative to help local dealerships navigate business and regulations in the 
Coronavirus environment. Today's webinar will be posted on the NADA website this 
evening. We will include the link in a subsequent bulletin. 
  
Each webinar in the series will provide important, timely information about Coronavirus 
developments that impact dealership operations, as well as guidance on how dealers can 
manage their operations accordingly. Webinars are for dealers and affiliated industry 
partners only, and are not open to press or members of the media. The next two webinars 
are:  
  

• Thursday, April 2, at 1pm EST: The Federal Tax Implication of COVID-19: How 
the New Environment Affects Dealers 

  
• Friday, April 3, at 1pm EST: Managing Cash Flow: Making it through the COVID-

19 Pandemic 
 
	


